
Title
Redesign of intermediate and residential care 
services for older people

Service Area Social Services

Estimated Savings £469,000

Summary 

Local residential services managed by the Council currently provide a 
combination of long term care and respite beds. The unit costs of providing 
these beds is approximately 30% higher than the equivalent purchase from 
a comparable independent sector provider

To achieve the national outcomes for health and social care integration, 
there is a need to develop preventative and enabling delivery models that 
keep people out of hospital and care homes where possible ie re-ablement 
services, intermediate care etc

We need to design services to meet the ever growing population of older 
people - ensuring better health and social outcomes for future clients 
whilst striving for best value.

This proposal recommends a comprehensive review and redesign of 
the current residential/respite care model with a view to developing an 
intermediate care service of short stay assessment care beds.

Impact

This project would mean significant changes to the current service 
provided at Menstrie House. Long term care would no longer be Menstrie 
House’s main provision. We would be looking to meet the demand for 
alternative supports to keep people in their homes. This would include 
specific dementia related services and short term care.


